ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: September 22, 2017

TO: Al Bidders W

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 ~ Pest Control Services

BIDS TO BE OPENED: October 5, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: What is the earliest we may have access to the facilities?

Response: Keys may be picked up as early as 8:00 a.m.
Question 2: Will mosquitos be covered under this contract?

Response: No. This is not a pest listed under the scope of service for this contract,
Question 3: Wood destroying organisms such as carpenter bees, carpenter ants, and wood
boring beetles have specific state law requirements for treatment. Treatment for these organisms

requires a separate agreement per location/address. What is the City’s plan with regards to
including these pests within the scope of service?

Response: The City of Knoxville hereby removes treatment of all wood destroying
organisms from the scope of pest control services. Inspecting for wood destroying organisms is
now required as part of bid. Contracted vendor shall report the discovery of wood destroying
organisms to the City. Treatment services would then be a separate contract per state law.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



